
SOUTH MONTEREY COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

FINAL BUDGET FISCAL YEAR 2022-23 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that on Thursday, September 15, 2022at 10:00 a.m. the 

South Monterey County Fire Protection District, Board of Directors will meet at the 

District’s fire station located at 51251 Pine Canyon Road, King City, CA consider 

adoption of the final budget for fiscal year 2022-23 that ends on June 30, 2023. 

 

 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN, that the preliminary budget was adopted May 19, 

2022 and is available for inspection at the CAL FIRE fire station located at 743 Reich 

Street, King City between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  

 

 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any District resident may appear and be 

heard regarding the increase, decrease, or omission of any item on the budget or for 

the inclusion of any additional items. 

 

 

DATED:  August 30, 2022                                     

 

SIGNATURE: Theresa Volland     

Secretary of the Board 


